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THE INVITATION 

It has been a year since we last met at Bukovnica. Therefore Gimnazija Murska 
Sobota is preparing a project day – BUKEMON on Saturday, 22 October 2016. 
We will gather at lake Bukovnica at 9.00 in the morning and we will begin with 
a short cultural programme. We will also introduce schools taking part and get to 
know each other better. All the participants will be divided into smaller groups 
(3-5 people)  that will include people from different schools. These groups will 
look for hidden objects in the nearby area. There will be a short quiz which will 
then be followed by socialising and a snack. Last but not least there will be the 
official annoncement of the winners. 
Since we are hosting people from abroad all communication will be carried out 
in English. 
We would like to invite all employees, students, their parents, teachers and 
primary school pupils to join us at lake Bukovnica and get to know us from a 
different perspective. We hope to spend a pleasant and an interesting Saturday in 
your company. 
We would like you to tell us about your decision regarding participation by 19 
October2016 due to easier organisation. 
Follow our website and get all the information you are interested in. 
Thank you 
                         
                                                                                        

                                                        


